We the undersigned Municipal Chairs of the 8th district portion of Burlington County are writing to you to express our support for Assemblyman Joe Howarth.

As you know, Joe has been a loyal supporter and advocate for our party and the principals on which it is built. He has tirelessly supported the Republican Party in Burlington County since his election to Municipal Office in 2009. As a Deputy Mayor, Freeholder and Assemblyman, Joe has consistently put the interests of the families of Burlington County over his own.

His selflessness on behalf of GOP candidates at all levels deserves nothing but respect. Each year (even when he was running) Joe has showed up to help, knocking doors making phone calls or simply being there to lend support our candidates, Joe has been there for us!!!

In the last decade, you will be hard pressed to find a Republican volunteer, elected official or county committee member who has not had a chance to chat with Joe at HQ, a club meeting, rally or at a GOTV launch. There is something to be said about his accessibility to everyone and not just party insiders.

Joe has been there for us, and now we are here for him. Loyalty deserves to rewarded with loyalty. We call on you to give the full support of the Burlington County Republican Committee to Assemblyman Joe Howarth in his re-election effort to the New Jersey State Assembly.

Respectfully,

P

Ecklenhoff

Janice

e A. D.GIUSEF

RRINO I

JohnAdant

Twates Sean Graid

MARI F. EDSMEYER

bristiana